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Paul Valle 

905-940-7800    Vice-Principal, Vanessa Wonnacott 

paul.valle@yrdsb.ca   vanessa.wonnacott@yrdsb.ca 

   

School Phone: 905-202-1234 Upcoming Dates 
      

October 12  
Junior Achievement 

Entrepreneurship @ Deloitte 

 

October 16 

Interim Report Card 

Distribution 

Photo Retakes 

 
October 17 

Awards Breakfast 

 

October 18 

Music Benefit Concert 

@ Markham Theatre 

Purple Spirit Day  

(2SLGBTQ+) 

 

October 22 

PA DAY 

 

October 25 

Parent/Teacher Interview 

6:30pm-8:30pm 

 

October 31 

Hallowe’en 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 4 
Daylight Saving Time ends 

 

November 5 
Grad Photos 

 

Upcoming Post-secondary events—October 13th 

 

Angus Glen Library is hosting their 5th annual University and 

college fair on October 13th from 12:00 – 3:00 pm.  All are 

welcome. 

Register to attend at: mplhighereducationfair.eventbrite.ca 
 

 

Post-Secondary Fairs in the Area 

Other high schools in the area invite the Bur Oak community 

to participate in their evening college/university 

fairs.   Thornhill S.S. will have an evening on Oct. 18th.All are 

free and are open to students of all grade levels. 

 
 

Awards Breakfast – October 17 

 

Each year, we recognize 

grades 10-12 students who 

have excelled in the various 

subject areas in the 2017-2018 

school year.  In the past, we 

have invited parents to join us 

in celebrating their 

son/daughter’s success; 

unfortunately, we will not be  

able to accommodate parents this year because of the high 

number of award recipients.  We recognize this is a special 

time for families, so we will be taking a picture of each 

award recipient and sending it to parents as a keepsake. 
 

 

 

Please click on the attached link in order to access the 

School Council Annual Report, 2017-2018. 

mailto:rose.li@yrdsb.ca
mailto:allan.tam@yrdsb.ca
mailto:vanessa.wonnacott@yrdsb.ca
../School%20Council%20Annual%20Report.pdf
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Parent-Teacher Interviews 
 

Parent-Teacher Interviews will take place on Thursday, October 25th between 6:30 

p.m. and 8:30 p.m.  Bur Oak Secondary School uses Edsby to manage our scheduling 

for interviews.  If you provided an email address, you should have received an 

invitation to create an Edsby account.  Only families who have created an Edsby 

account prior to the schedule being opened on October 17th will have access to the 

online scheduler.    

 

Parents/guardians wishing to book an appointment with our Student Success 

Teacher, Guidance Counsellors and/or Special Education Resource Teachers (SERT), 

can have their child speak to them directly to book an appointment. 

 

On Wednesday, October 17th, the Edsby Interview Scheduler will open up at 9:00 

a.m. for parents to schedule interview times.  The scheduler will close at 12:00 p.m. on 

Thursday, October 25th.  For help signing up for Parent-Teacher interviews, please visit 

https://edsby.com/help/parents/parent-teacher-interviews/. 

 

If you do not wish to share your email address and/or create an Edsby account, you 

can have your child sign up for an interview directly with their teachers or you may 

contact the Main Office. 

 

If you have any questions about the process, please contact our Main Office. 
 

https://edsby.com/help/parents/parent-teacher-interviews/
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Islamic Heritage Month 
 
In 2007, the Government of Canada declared the month of October as Canadian Islamic History 

Month. The province of Ontario passed the Islamic Heritage Month Act (2016) to recognize and 

affirm the important contributions that Muslims make in Ontario as part of the vibrant social, 

economic, political and cultural fabric of our province. This month affords an opportunity to 

reflect, celebrate and learn about the rich and longstanding contributions of Muslim Canadians 

to this nation. Affirming Muslim identity for our students is critical in combating Islamophobia in our 

schools and further challenging systemic barriers that impede the inclusive climates necessary for 

student well-being and achievement.  

 

Please consult the Islamic Heritage Month calendar below for family engagement and educator 

learning opportunities throughout the month. 

Islamic Art Workshops (in partnership with Aga Khan Museum)  

1. Thursday, October 18 Donald Cousens Public School 4:30-5:45 p.m.  

2. Thursday, October 24 Sixteenth Avenue Public School 4:30-5:45 p.m.  
 

[Grab your reader’s attention with a great quote from the document or use this space to 

emphasize a key point. To place this text box anywhere on the page, just drag it.] 
Provincial Consultations on Education Reform 
 

Ontario has launched consultations on education reform. There will be three ways for  

people to participate: 

 

 An online submission form, available now, that allows people, organizations or groups to  

provide their views on any of the consultation topics. Submissions can also be sent to the  

ministry by emailing fortheparents@ontario.ca  or  auservicedesparents@ontario.ca. 

 An online survey that will be available soon in English and French, with questions that 

 relate to the key themes below.  

 Telephone town halls across Ontario, with separate town halls in English and French.  

The telephone town hall discussions will be aligned with the themes discussed in the survey.  

The dates and times of these town halls will be posted on  fortheparents.ca as they  

become available. 

 

The consultations are intended to focus on the following topics:  

 

 How to improve student performance in the disciplines of Science, Technology,  

Engineering and Math (STEM); 

 How our schools are preparing students with needed job skills; What more can be done  

to ensure students graduate with important life skills, like financial literacy; 

 How to build an updated and age-appropriate Health and Physical Education  

curriculum that includes subjects like sexual health education, mental health and the  

legalization of cannabis; 

 What measures can be taken to improve standardized testing;  

 What steps schools should take regarding the use of technology in classrooms,  

such as the use of cell phones; 

 What elements would participants like to see included in the Ministry of Education  

 Parents’ Bill of Rights.  

 

https://www.ontario.ca/page/for-the-parents
mailto:auservicedesparents@ontario.ca
http://www.fortheparents.ca/
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Don’t forget 

to lock up 

your bicycle! 


